
 

May 2, 2022 

Dear Teachers, 

It is extremely important to me that you know how important each of you are to every student 
attending CGUHSD. You make the difference in the lives of those attending, those who have 
graduated, and those who will attend in the future. No matter how difficult the task, great teachers 
lean in and do it anyway with all their hearts. Educators are assumed to be poor, but quite the 
opposite. Great teachers are rich in spirit and love. They are dedicated to do more than possible, 
with a little left over to do more tomorrow. I so appreciate all of you. Every one of you are teachers, 
including the support staff, nurses, administrators, and custodial staff. Thank you for loving other 
people's children. Thank you for caring for those who feel as though no one cares. Thank you for 
caring for those who may not be packaged as tight, but rely upon your kindness, support, and 
guidance to get through the day. Thank you for loving those who love you back. You are here with 
our students every day ensuring that they have skills to thrive; more than get by. Continue to be 
champions for kiddos and I thank you for all that you do! 

Happy Teachers Appreciation Week! 

Dr. Anna Battle 
Casa Grande Union High School District Superintendent 
 

 


